
Solutions are Coming 

Weekly Report Twenty-Six 03/19/18-03/25/18 

With each passing week, stress builds up and there is more to do. Week twenty-six 

was no exception to this. There was working towards the final product and looking at the 

progress of the final product. 

The final product needs more work, which was evident during the progress 

assessment. The progress assessment showed how little has been completed for the final 

product. It feels as though so much has been completed, when in reality, a dent has barely 

been made. With research and scheduling and finding professionals, there is so much more 

to do. The product needs a lot of focus and work in order for more progress to be made. 

Even though there is more work to be done, there needs to be pride in what has already 

been completed. 

Mentor visits have also been a source of stress recently. The mentor visits have not 

been working out too well, there have not been a lot. This is starting to look up with the 

fact that there are more scheduled. While the hours will not be reached for March, this 

will be fixed in April. The only way to get more mentor visits was to be more flexible with 

which classes one is willing to miss. With missing harder classes, comes the requirement 

of being more focused and on top of one’s work in class and outside of class. This will be a 

focus point regarding these next weeks. 

 


